FMTA
General Membership Meeting
October 16, 2019
Hosted at Rockley’s Music Center

Meeting called to order at 9:36 am by President Carrie Christensen.
In attendance - 13

Minutes approved as emailed.
Treasurer’s Report filed as emailed.

President’s Report - Carrie Christensen introduced a new member, Amy Israel, who teaches
piano in Robin Braun’s studio in Lakewood.

COMMITTEES

Achievement Day - Co-Chair April Larsen reported that the online registration went well and
things are in good shape for the November 2nd event. More helpers are needed.

Holiday Benefit Concert - Sue Brownson clarified that she no longer works at Our Savior’s
Corner of Hope Church. This also impacts the Winterfest event in January at the same location.
There was also discussion of asking for pianos to be donated for events. Evelyn Bilborg
suggested contacting Joe Woods, as he may be willing to donate for the cost of moving the
pianos.

Website - Lorian Bartle has updated and backed up the website. She needs the revised list of
repertoire for Sonatina Festival. She also asked for more current photos of students, and
reminded everyone that she needs a signed permission from each parent in order to put them
on our website.

NEW BUSINESS
Limited discussion of the PRP book and videos.
More volunteers are needed for the MTNA Competition in Ft. Collins on Saturday, Nov. 19.

Contact Laura Rogers.

Next General Membership Meeting - November 20th, 9:30 am at Rockley’s Music Center
(8555 W. Colfax Ave., Lakewood) Program: Jonny Sterling, “Improvisation in the Studio”

Meeting Adjourned at 10:06 am
Elaine Van Dellen, Secretary pro tem



